
Greetings Wesclin Baseball Family! 

We are contacting you to ask that you would consider supporting the Wesclin Baseball 
Program for the upcoming 2024 season.   We have not had a fundraising drive for the 
past 4 years and our financial stores are now depleted.


Even though we have a win record of .680 over the past 25 years, our player numbers 
have steadily decreased over the past 10 years.  We are looking to the future with the 
hope of restoring the past love of baseball in our current, as well as the next generation 
of students.


There are numerous pieces of equipment that are well overdue to be replaced as well 
as a tremendous amount of new technology items that we could make use of for player 
development at both the middle school and high school levels.  But, of course, all of 
this comes at a significant cost.


Any support that you would be willing to give would be greatly appreciated.  Your 
donation would be tax deductible, so please consider us when your year end tax 
planning takes place.


Please make all checks payable to Wesclin High School Baseball and mail to: 
Wesclin High School, 699 Wesclin Road, Trenton, IL  62293.  All contributions will 
receive a receipt for tax purposes if desired (please notate this on your check).


If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact one of us.


Thank you in advance for your consideration.


John Groennert 
Head Coach

Wesclin Baseball

groennej@wesclin.org

618.920.1800


David (Doc) Neighbors MD 
Assistant Coach

Wesclin Baseball

sportsdocdln@me.com

618.420.6413


Once a Warrior, Always a Warrior!

mailto:groennej@wesclin.org

